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I’'m a licensed firearm owner and over the years I've purchased ammunition from several gun shops
between Brisbane and Townsville and have been involved in or watched hundreds of transactions
over the years. I've never seen someone buy ammunition without having their license checked. It is
my opinion that the proposed “verification process for purchasing small arms ammunition” will be a
unnecessary duplication of process and if it results in increased friction buying ammunition people
such as myself will be more inclined to buy in bulk rather than on an as needed basis.



